
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project  
Completion of   

The Project for the Procurement of Garbage Trucks for Corozal Town 
 
On the 10th of July, 2020, through our Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security 
Projects, one compactor garbage truck and one open-back garbage truck were handed 
over to the Corozal Town Council in Belize.  
 
During his remarks, Ambassador Kubota expressed his expectation that the effective use 
of these garbage trucks and the improvement of social livelihoods of Corozal citizens 
together with the synergy with the JICA project, will lead to the further strengthening of 
friendly relations between Japan and Belize.  
 
While expressing his gratitude to the Government of Japan and his commitment to 
maintain these garbage trucks with utmost care, Mayor Vellos in return stated that 
through this grant assistance, the Corozal Town will be able to provide more hygienic 
waste management to its people, which would greatly contribute to these beautification 
of the town.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

(From left to right) 

Ambassador: Mr. Kubota、 

Mayor: Mr. Vellos 

Town Administrator: Ms. Grinage   
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